Carrie Wood

7169 Renie Road
Bellville, OH 44813
419-571-0494
Wood.carrie@moesc.net

June 3, 2020
Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center

Dear Superintendent Kimmel and Board of Governors:

| am writing to provide you with my formal notice of resignation from Mid-Ohio ESC. My last day will be
June 30, 2020, which fulfills my contract.

| appreciate your support over the course of my employment and the opportunity to contribute to the
first literacy programming model for Mid-Ohio ESC. Being able to continue and grow the literacy
professional development service with such great colleagues was very fulfilling. | truly value the
experience and training and knowledge | gained over the past five years. It has been a pleasure working
with such an outstanding team and administration.

Please let me know if | can assist in the transition. | look forward to serving with Mid-Ohio ESC as the
Ohio Department of Education’s Regional Early Literacy Specialist for region seven.

Sincerely,
Carrie Uhod

Carrie Wood



